UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COCMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D, C. 20555

JUL 14 1983

Harry H. Voigt, Esquire

LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae

1332 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W. IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO FOIA-83-305

Dear Mr. Voigt:

This is in further response to your June 6, 1983 letter, requesting
documents pertaining to the Technical Specifications problems that apply

to reactor coolant system leakage determinations in pressurized water
reactors.

The documents listed on Appendix A are being placed in the NRC Public
Document Room in folder FOIA-83-305 under your name.

The search for additional documents pertaining to your request is continuing.
When we have completed our search, you will be notified of our determination.

Sincerely,
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J. M. Felton, Director

//’ © Division of Rules and Records
‘ Office of Administration
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Enclosure: Appendix A
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June 6, 1983

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
ACT REQUEST

BY HAND FOIA "83'305-
Director, Office of Administration @C 'J é .7"23

U.S. Nuclear Regqulatory ‘
Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Freedom of Information Act
Request -- Expedition Requested

Dear Madam or Sir:

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act and 10
C.F.R. s 9.8 (1982), I hereby request a copy of ail documents
in the Commission's possession that pertain specifically to
problems with the Technical Specifications that apply to
reactor coolant system leakage determinations in pressurized
water reactors. I understand that such problems may, in the
view or some members of the Commission's Staff, involve both
the feasibility of the limits concerning unidentifiea leakage,
the lack oif accuracy and reliabiiity of plant instrumentation,
or both,

I hereby authorize the Commission to bill me for up to
$100.00 in charges for copying of recoras in connection with
this request.

Because this matter pertains to an ongoing Federai
grana jury proceeding, which Chairman Palladino has requested
be concluded expeaitiously, I hereby request expedited con-
sideration of this request. Should the Commission have any
questions about this request, you may contact me or Michael
McBride by telephone.

Very truly yours,
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Re: FOIA-B3-305

8/14/80 D.C. Kirkpatrick and R. W. Woodruff, NRC to E. L. Jordan,
"Trip Report/Fa:ley 1".

1/29/82 Richard W. Starostecki to Duquesne Light Company, Inspection
Report No. 50-334/81-31.

3/8/82 Thomas T. Martin to Duquesne Light Company, Inspection Report
No. 50-334/82-02.

3/17/82 Richard W. Starostecki to GPU Nuclear Corporation, Inspection
Report No. 50-789/82-01,

4/19/82 J. J. Carey to R. C. Haynes, response to Inspection.

5/12/82 Thomas T. Martin to Duquesne Light Company, Inspection Report
No. 82-09.

6/8/82 Thomas T. Martin to Duquesne Light Company, "Combined Inspection
Nos. 50-334/82-02 and 50-334/82-09".



